From: <u>Clerks@vauqhan.ca</u>
To: <u>Assunta Ferrante</u>

 Subject:
 FW: [External] File: Z.24.019, OP.24.007

 Date:
 Monday, November 4, 2024 8:36:18 AM

Communication

CW(PM) - November 6, 2024

Item No. 4

C42.

From: Silvana Valente

Sent: Friday, November 1, 2024 5:38 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: [External] File: Z.24.019, OP.24.007

CAUTION! This is an external email. Verify the sender's email address and carefully examine any links or attachments before clicking. If you believe this may be a phishing email, please use the Phish Alert Button.

Dear sir,

We'd like to express that this application is too dense for this area. We are not opposed to development but having 4towets of 35 stores each is a lot for this area, plus additional low rise buildings.

We are concerned for the traffic on highway 7. Already it is very congested. This would add a high volume to the roads.

Please consider lower number of floors for each tower.

We hope that this project will be adjusted for this area.

Regards,

Silvana Valente

Angelina Ave, Woodbridge, ON